
  SAINT ROSE CHURCH 
P. O. BOX 71 

Springfield, KY 40069 
Fr. Kevin Anthony McGrath, O.P. 

Tel.: (859) 336-3121 
For the Week of Sunday, July 7, 2019 

 
SUNDAY OBLIGATION MASS:  ( Sat. )  4:00PM, ( Sun. ), 8:00AM,  11:00AM,  7:00PM 
WEEK DAY MASS:  8:30AM   Monday through Saturday       HOLY DAYS:  Please read the Bulletin. 
CONFESSIONS:        One half hour before all Sunday Obligation Masses and Holy Day Masses. 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment, with minimum six months’ advance notice.    BAPTISMS: By appointment. 
 
07/13 – 07/14  LECTOR   EXTRAORDINARY MINISTER 
Sat. 4:00 PM  Margaret Ann Lanham  Darlene Young 
Sun.       8:00 AM  Donna Medley   Deacon Coulter 
            11:00 AM  Margaret Baunach  Volunteer 
              7:00 PM  Volunteer   J.B. Carrico 
                     
MASS INTENTIONS:  July 8th through July 14th  
Mon. 8:30 AM  Mary Margaret Spalding      Sat.    4:00 PM Bill Medley 
Tues.      8:30 AM  Patricia O’Bryan             Sun.  8:00 AM Joe Spalding Family Living 
Wed. 8:30 AM Preston & Amy Luckett & Family                   and Deceased 
Thurs. 8:30 AM  Marilyn Mudd Griffin                                      11:000 AM Joseph W. “Bill” Smith 
Fri.         8:30 AM Marvin, Ernestine, & Michael Hamilton              7:00 PM For the People   
Sat.   8:30 AM  Ed & Teresa Mattingly    
                                      
SUNDAY COLLECTION:  for June 29th & 30th was $4,451.00 
ST. ROSE LEGACY FUND:  Donations from June 29th & 30th were $105.00.  Total:  $259,970.71.   
PICNIC FUND/ANNUAL FUND DRIVE:  July 1st through December 31st .  The picnic/annual fund drive 
helps ensure that the church can continue to meet its monthly and yearly financial responsibilities.  For example, 
our multi-peril insurance for the year is $14,424.00.  Your donations help to ensure that we can continue to pay 
these types of invoices to cover our beautiful church. Each family is asked to contribute $250.00, but any amount 
you can donate will be greatly appreciated.  You can place your donation in the collection basket in an envelope 
marked picnic fund/annual fund drive, in the envelope provided in your box set, or bring it to the Parish Office.   
*Please note Picnic/Annual Fund Drive on the memo line of your check.  Donations from June 29th & 30th were 
$250.00.  Total: $250.00. 
 
THANK YOU:  The family of Adeline L. Osborne whom went to be with our Lord on May 9, 2109 would 
like to thank Fr. McGrath and Deacon Coulter who officiated at the prayer service and funeral mass, St. Rose 
Choir for the beautiful music, the Bereavement Committee for the wonderful meal served to our family after 
the funeral, and the Homebound Ministry, especially Michael & Becky Wheeler.  We will cherish the 
memory of all you did as well as your kindness and compassion to our family. 
 
BELIEVE IN GOD:  When the human spirit fails, the Holy Spirit fills.  Anonymous 

PASTOR’S CORNER:  Did Jesus ever go on vacation?  In the Gospel of Mark, we read: “He said to them, 
‘Come away by yourselves to a deserted place and rest a while.’ … So they went off in the boat by themselves 
to a deserted place.” [Mk 6:31]  God even commanded His people to make one day in seven, not just a day to 
worship Him, but a day of rest for ourselves.  Rest is not just a luxury.  It is a necessity for our physical and 
spiritual life.  We are not disembodied spirits.  If we are always physically and emotionally exhausted, our 
spiritual life will suffer as well.  Our word ‘vacation’ comes from a Latin root word that means ‘empty.’  We 
need to make some ‘empty’ space and time in our lives in order to refresh ourselves.  Summer vacations can 
be a good opportunity to do some of this.  But every day we should make some time to go ‘to a deserted place 



and rest a while.’  Rest a while from the constant pressures of daily life, take some time to keep our lives in 
the Godly perspective we exist in.  I often hear people say they have no time for anything but work, work, 
work.  There is an expression that someone ‘worked himself to an early grave.’  But a constant refusing to 
imitate the Lord Jesus Himself and rest a while can leave us deadened spiritually as well.  If you are on 
vacation somewhere this summer, don’t forget to go to Mass.  Be sure to check out 
http://www.masstimes.org/ to find a church near where you’re going to be!     

VIRTUES FOR EVERYDAY LIFE:  Bros. Pachomius Walker and Paul Marich will give their last talk on 
Monday evening, July 8th at 6:30 p.m. in the Parish Center.  All are invited. 
 
SENIOR CITIZEN POTLUCK:  Holy Trinity will host their monthly Senior Citizen Potluck Luncheon on 
Wednesday, July 17th and all seniors are invited.  We supply the main course of the meal and drinks and we 
ask that you bring your favorite dish to share.  This month, we will also have a parishioner from Holy Trinity, 
Ann Mudd, who will share her Faith Journey testimony of the sudden consecutive deaths of her children six 
weeks apart.  Ann Will speak after Mass which is at 10:30 am.   Come proclaim with Ann Mudd the 
greatness, and sovereignty of God Almighty and then proceed to the Church basement and enjoy an 
afternoon of fun and fellowship to follow.                                                                                           
 
WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY:  Will meet Monday, August 5th at 9:15 a.m. at St. Rose and at 5:30 p.m. at 
Holy Rosary in Springfield.  All ladies are invited to attend.                     
 
CATECHISTS NEEDED:  The St. Rose Religious Education Program needs three catechists for the 
upcoming 2019-2020 year.  You must be 18 years of age, complete a background check, and attend a Safe 
Environment training workshop.  If you are interested, please call or stop by the Parish Office. 
 

PRAY FOR THE SICK:  Gage Goff, Fred Carrico, Margie Smith, Sandie Hensley, Jennifer Wheatley Barrett, Vic Moore,         
Tony Medley, Ruth Harrison, Tony Sallee, Patrick Skaggs, Susan Cruise, Beverly Fenwick, Kay Mattingly, Charles Owen Smith,            
Beth Medley Coats, Cathy Taylor, Louise Medley, Lonnie Thompson, Debbie Clark, Jessica Bland, Ralph Hamilton, Elizabeth Logsdon, 
Michelle Smith, Rex Curtsinger, Bill Osbourne, Alma Cambron, Debbie Hamilton, Charles Gilpin, Brenda Miles, Mary Helen Smith, 
Scotty Greenwell, Jim Brown, Special Intention, Marlene Norman, Wilburn Kelty, Carol Wimsatt, Morgan Mattingly, Billy Mattingly, 
Margaret Faye Martin, Hazel Brady, Andy Miles, Anne Thompson, Mary Gootee Chesser, Ralph Blandford, Logan Hall, Katrina Corbett, 
Denise Spalding, Theresa Wheatley, Logan Chevalier, Roger Mattingly, Justin Mattingly, Elizabeth Bradshaw, Norma Medley,  Shanna 
Letner, Richard Medley, Lynette Osborne, Mike Mackin, Mike Wheatley, Tinker Smith, Terry Spalding, Johnny Stine, Elaine Cecil, 
Travis Smith, Owen Mattingly, and Harold Gootee.  PLEASE CALL THE PARISH OFFICE TO ADD OR REMOVE SOMEONE 
FROM THE PRAYER LIST.   

 
ACT JUSTLY:  Always do right.  This will gratify some people and astonish the rest.  Mark Twain 
 


